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SUPPLEMENTAL AGREEMENT #2 –  

CONSTRUCTION PHASE 

 
March 4, 2022 

 
This Supplemental Agreement is made part of the Task Order No. 20-13, as approved by the 
Board of Aldermen on November 2, 2020, between the City of Jackson and Cochran under the 
terms and conditions of the Master Services Agreement contract, as approved by the Board of 
Aldermen on March 19, 2018.  The purpose for this Supplemental Agreement is to provide 
Construction Engineering Services for the Mary Street Bridge and Sidewalk Connection Project.  
In accordance with previous discussions with City Staff, we offer the following professional 
services: 
 
CONSTRUCTION PHASE: 
 

1. Serve as the City’s representative for administering the terms of the construction contract. 
2. Attend a preconstruction conference to discuss project details with the successful 

contractor. 
3. Provide on-site inspection services to inspect the Contractor's progress and quality of work 

and to determine if the work conforms to the contract documents. 
4. Reject work not conforming to the project documents.  
5. Prepare change orders for issuance by the City as necessary and assure that proper 

approvals are made prior to work being performed. 
6. Measure and document quantities, and review monthly estimates for payments due the 

Contractor. 
7. Inspect materials, review material certifications furnished by the Contractor, perform field 

testing, sample materials as required, and provide laboratory testing.   
 
FEE: 

 
1. The total amount of fee to be paid for the “Construction Phase” outlined in this supplemental 

agreement shall be a lump sum fee of $81,682.00.   
 
Supplement Agreement No. 2 accepted as defined herein: 
 
 
Sincerely, Acceptance: 
 City of Jackson 
 
 
 
Dave Christensen, P.E. By:       
Vice President  
  
 Title:       
 
  
  Date:       
 


